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Re: Your Log Cabin from Forest Garden. 
 
According to our records you have purchased a Log Cabin from Forest Garden and we hope that you 
are enjoying using it. 
 
At Forest we constantly develop our products and after completing our most recent review we have 
decided to enhance certain structural features to some of our range. This includes the Log Cabin you 
have purchased. 
 
We’ve introduced additional interior roof braces designed to be fitted to the inside of the cabin – the 
improvement has been made to further strengthen the roof fitting and increase the longevity of your 
product.   
 
The braces provide additional reinforcement where the roof of the cabin meets the side walls, 
providing extra precautionary protection in gale force winds.  
 
Whilst our newly manufactured Log Cabins will be fitted with these braces, we wanted to offer the 
additional parts to past customers. If you would like these additional braces please contact us and 
we’ll send you out a pack free of charge. 
 
Email: product@forestgarden.co.uk 
Call: 0333 321 3142 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you require any further information, 
advice or assistance. 
 
I also have pleasure in including our latest brochure. 
 

 
 
 
Karen Field 
Customer Fulfilment Manager 

Braces can be easily installed to 
the interior of the cabin with an 
electric screwdriver. 


